
 

 

There will be a Public Meeting of the New Buffalo Area Recreational Authority at 
12:00 p.m. on Monday, December 6, 2021, at the New Buffalo Township Library 
Pokagon Room, 33 N. Thompson Street, New Buffalo, MI 49117. The purpose of 
this meeting is an organizational meeting. 

This meeting is open to the public and this notice is posted in compliance with 
Open Meeting Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, MCL 15.261, et seq., and the 
Americans with Disabilities Act. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids 
should contact the City Clerk by writing or calling the following: Amy Fidler, City 
Clerk (269) 469-1500, 224 W. Buffalo Street, New Buffalo, MI 49117. 

 

Amy Fidler, City Clerk 
City of New Buffalo 

 
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             
          December 2, 2021 


